
EMIRATES ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING WINS SUBSTATION CONTRACT IN FUJAIRAH 

Emirates Electrical Engineering LLC, member of Al Rostamani Group, has bagged yet another prestigious, 
fast-track project in the UAE - the EPC Contract from M/s. J.K. Cements, Fujairah for their new White 
Cement Plant. 

The project involves the Engineering, Design, Procurement, Construction and, Installation of a 33 / 6.6 
kV Substation to cater to the new Cement Plant; the project is expected to be completed within 9 
Months. 

Emirates Electrical Engineering LLC (EEE) initially set up as a joint venture company in 1977, has been 
functioning as wholly owned group company since 1999. Since its inception, the company has executed 
a number of prestigious Power Projects for the Nation, which includes, more than 25 Nos. 132 kV 
Substations, 4,000 KM of 132 kV Cabling works and many Transmission Line works including the first 400 
kV Monopole OHL in the Middle East. In addition it also undertakes Industrial electrical works in 
Petrochemical plants, Aluminum plants, Steel plants, Cement plants & other process industries.  

With a well-established organizational setup managed by a highly skilled, experienced and professional 
workforce, EEE has over the years developed in house capabilities to design, procure and execute major 
turnkey projects to the satisfaction of its clients which include Middle East utility companies such as 
MEW, FEWA and DEWA and many private developers and multinational companies. 

It also has a complete in-house, fully-fledged infrastructure to execute EPC contracts for Design, 
Engineering, Procurement, Project Management, Execution, Testing and Commissioning with 
experienced engineers and technicians. It has all the necessary tools, test equipment including HV Test 
Van and a dedicated service division to cater to the maintenance/service requirements after 
commissioning. 

Mr. M. V. Prabash, General Manager-Emirates Electrical Engineering LLC., says “we have succeeded in 
securing this prestigious project in spite of very tough competition from multinational companies and 
local EPC companies.,  Due to the capabilities we possess in all aspects of an EPC company and the 
competitiveness we have developed over the years  we are confident in achieving the completion target 
of 9 months for this fast-track project with  our qualified and experienced team’s dedicated efforts and 
commitment to excellence. 


